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Date: 18.10.2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Our Vehicle work this term is all about saving our seas from plastic pollution. As part of this work, we have 
been litter picking around school  The children are aware that rubbish can be blown into rivers and then these 
rivers flow into our oceans. To develop this Vehicle further this term, Year 2 will be visiting the River Maun to 
do a community litter pick. 
 
We are fortunate to have links with the Maun Conservation Group who have happily agreed to support us with our 
community work. They will be sharing their knowledge of the River Maun Conservation area and helping with the 
litter pick. 
 
 
The visit’s take place- 
2MD-Friday 10th November 
2KT- Friday 17th November 
2LS- Wednesday 22nd November 
 
 
We will be leaving the school at 9.00am and will return at 11.30am in time for dinner. It will be a non-uniform day 
but please wear a school jumper or cardigan. Wellingtons, boots or trainers are to be worn and school shoes to 
be brought to school to change into when we get back. Warm clothing and a coat may be required if it is forecast 
wet weather as we will be outside.  
 
 
We also need parent volunteers in order for the trip to go ahead to help with walking to and from the 
River Maun. If you are able to help, please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible. 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 M Dixon, K Thomson, L Stewart 
 
The Year 2 Team 
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